
NOTICE OF A BASIC ASSESSMENT 

APPLICATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that an application for a Basic Assessment Process in terms of the 2014 NEMA EIA 

Regulations, as amended on 7 April 2017 (Regulations in terms of Chapter 6 of the National Environmental 

Management Act, 1998, as amended) will be lodged with the Gauteng Department of Agriculture and Rural 

Development (GDARD).  

 

 

Project & Property Description: The proposed filling station development to be known as Chantelle X48 Filling 

Station and a Place of Refreshment that will be situated on a Part of Portion 116 of the Farm Hartebeesthoek 303 

JR, City of Tshwane Metropolitan Municipality, Gauteng Province.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Location: The proposed filling station is situated directly west of Longmore Road which is located south of the 

N4 and north of the R513 (Brits Road) in the Hartebeesthoek area. 

 

Listed Activities applied for in terms of the Amended 2014 NEMA EIA Regulations, and updated on 7 April 2017:     

Listing Notice 1 – Activity 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 19, 27 & 28. 

 

Proponent: Lornacept (Pty) Ltd 

 

Date of Notice: 27 September 2017 – 27 October 2017  

 

In order to ensure that you are identified as an Interested and/or Affected Party (I&AP) please submit your 

name, contact information and interest in the matter, in writing, to the contact person provided below within 

30 days from the date of commencement of this Notice.  

 

Queries regarding this matter should be referred to: 

Bokamoso Landscape Architects and Environmental Consultants CC  

Public Participation registration and Enquiries: Juanita De Beer         Project Enquiries: Ben Bhukwana    

Tel: (012) 346 3810         Fax: (086) 570 5659 

P.O. Box 11375         E-mail: reception@bokamoso.net 

Maroelana  0161        www.bokamoso.net 

Platinum Highway 
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